
Announcement  

 
Visit to the Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station by Her Excellency Ms. Julia Longbottom, 

British Ambassador to Japan 
 

August 20, 2024 
Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings, Inc. 

 
On August 19, Her Excellency Ms. Julia Longbottom CMG, Ambassador Extraordinary and 

Plenipotentiary of the United Kingdom to Japan, visited the Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power 
Station. 

During her visit, the Ambassador was shown safety measure facilities and equipment such as the 
seawall, air-cooled gas turbine generator trucks, alternative heat exchanger trucks, and filter vents, etc. 
Following the visit, Ambassador Longbottom commented that, “I was impressed by how each and 
every member of the team worked with a sense of professionalism. Nuclear power is a low-carbon 
energy source and is essential to solving climate change. The current UK government also believes 
that nuclear power is indispensable for monetary easing, climate change management, and ensuring 
sustainable energy.” 

TEPCO will continue to maintain/improve the safety and reliability of its power stations and 
encourage as much of the general public as possible to come see conditions at the site as Kashiwazaki-
Kariwa aims to become a power station that is trusted by society. 
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Ms. Julia Longbottom, British Ambassador to Japan 
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